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NOTICE : NURSERY TO CLASS V 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are now happy to note that your wards have gradually settled down into the normal 

school routine. However, it has been observed that though our pupils are good at verbal 

communication, they are still diffident in the matter of written work. Their presentation 

of work too has been affected. 

 

At present, teachers are gauging the progress of the children through the regular written 

work done in class as this is helping them get instant feedback on whether the concepts 

taught have been assimilated by the pupils, and take additional practice lessons for 

further improvement, if needed. More time is being devoted to drilling of concepts and 

making the children practise reading the questions, understanding the rubrics and writing 

answers within the stipulated time in the expected format. Emphasis is being laid upon 

regular short written class work to be completed within a fixed time. This is helping the 

children learn time – management while doing written work. The children are being 

taught the importance of presentation of work in accordance with the expected format. 

 

Since we are focussing more on practice written work, it has been decided that only one 

report card will be issued to the children at the end of the Final Term. 

 

The regular Parent – Teacher Meeting will, of course, be held to apprise you on the 

progress of your wards. 

 

Although marked assessments are not being held at present, we will soon be starting 

with the same in the month of September as the children are gradually regaining 

confidence in writing within the stipulated time in the expected format of a formal 

assessment. We are also hoping to hold the Final Term Block Tests for the children of 

Classes IV and V as we are sure they will be fully prepared to handle full-length formal 

tests by then. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Principal 
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